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MESSAGES
It’s been a really positive and productive
half-term, and I’d like to say a big thank you
to all our pupils, staff and families for your
continued support. The children have
worked incredibly hard and taken part in so
many great opportunities. Everyone has
earned a well-deserved rest, and I hope the
May half-term offers a chance to relax and
recharge.

There’s plenty to look forward to when we
return. We’ll be celebrating our Year 6 pupils
at their Leavers’ Service at Guildford
Cathedral, welcoming our September 2025
Reception children to several Stay and Play
sessions, and enjoying some brilliant
community events, including Sports’ Day on
27th June and our Summer Fair on 4th July.

Wishing you all a restful half-term. We look
forward to seeing everyone return on
Monday 2nd June.

Mrs Kate Pelazza
Headteacher



Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

Dates for your
diary

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check
assessment Window Opens

1pm - SATRO Challenge at St.
Catherine’s for Years 5 and 6

AM - Year 6 Leavers’ Service at
Guildford Cathedral

1:30pm - September 2025 Reception
Children’s 1  Stay and Play Sessionst Tuesday 24th June

Monday 2nd June

Wednesday 18th June

Sports’ Day

Year 6 Pupils at Glebelands for
Transition Day Tuesday 1st July

Children’s First Day Back

Year 1 and Year 2 Phonic Screen
Check 

Monday 2nd June

WC Monday 9th June

Wednesday 11th June

Friday 27th June

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar


Faith
As we come to the end of this half-term, many of our classes have
been thinking in detail about big questions around faith, identity
and celebration as part of their R.E. learning.

Children across the school have been exploring what it means to
belong – thinking about family, community, and how different faith
groups welcome others. They've also looked at why festivals matter,
learning about celebrations such as Eid, Vesak, Shavuot and
Pentecost. We've also spent time looking at stories from sacred texts
including the Bible, Torah and Qur’an, and the values these stories
teach.

The half-term break provides a great opportunity to talk with your
child about what they’ve been learning. You could ask: What
makes a celebration special? Why do people follow different
faiths? What values matter most to your family?

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
(Mark 12:31)



I f  y o u r  c h i l d  w o u l d  l i k e  a  C r a n l e i g h
L i b r a r y  l i b r a r y  c a r d ,  p l e a s e  c o m p l e t e
t h e i r  o n l i n e  r e g i s t r a t i o n  f o r m  b e l o w .
O n c e  s u b m i t t e d ,  t h e  f o r m  w i l l  n o t i f y
C r a n l e i g h  L i b r a r y ,  w h o  w i l l  p r e p a r e

y o u r  c h i l d ’ s  c a r d  a n d  s e n d  i t  t o  u s  f o r
c o l l e c t i o n .

h t t p s : / / f o r m s . o f f i c e . c o m / e / E x p h k c 7 f 8 T

CRANLEIGH LIBRARY

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=RbVh2UwQ0E6Fgh9XDwWVzSVBN_a16ERFrPlEpV1sI0dUMEQ2RThRS0ozSjVZRjFKRUlBSjJNUzNBTy4u&route=shorturl
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries/your-library/find-your-nearest/cranleigh


W e ’ v e  a d d e d  a  b r a n d  n e w  H o u s e  P o i n t  d i s p l a y
i n  t h e  s c h o o l  h a l l  t o  c e l e b r a t e  o u r  f o u r  s c h o o l
H o u s e s :  Adven tu re r s ,  P ioneer s ,  Exp lo re r s  a n d

Di scove re r s .

E a c h  s e c t i o n  f e a t u r e s  r e a l  p e o p l e  l i n k e d  t o  t h e
n a m e  o f  t h e  H o u s e ,  s h o w i n g  t h e  a m a z i n g  t h i n g s

t h e y ’ v e  a c h i e v e d  i n  t h e  r e a l  w o r l d .  

I t ’ s  a  g r e a t  w a y  f o r  o u r  c h i l d r e n  t o  l e a r n  m o r e
a b o u t  t h e i r  H o u s e  a n d  f e e l  p r o u d  t o  b e  p a r t  o f

i t .  

P l e a s e  d o n ’ t  f o r g e t  t o  c h e c k  t h e  b o a r d  t o
c e l e b r a t e  e a c h  H o u s e ’ s  a c h i e v e m e n t s !



We are seeing an increased number
of toys being brought to school. 

Unless specifically allowed by your
child’s class teacher, or for a
particular event, please can toys be
left at home. On some occasions,
precious toys are being lost or
broken, and this is often very
upsetting for children. Staff are also
unable to be held responsible for
any loss of breakage.

Toys in school



CLASS STAR OF THE
WEEK

HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins Katie Peggy Georgie, Lola, Katie

Sparrows Charlie Grace Sienna, Thomas Joe,
Rehan

Owls Phoebe Anam Michael, Clara, Hebron

Swans Tom Vogue Liliana, Maansvi, Ariana

Kingfishers Shiliu Evelyn Shekinah, Brielle,
Timothy

Herons Charlie Husna Jaymee-Leigh, Esther,
Davut

Cranes Daniel Bella Hania, Gaby, Simon

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

YEAR 1YEAR 1 YEAR 4YEAR 4 YEAR 5YEAR 5

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers Adventurers

795 786 802832
Congratulations to the Explorers for earning the

most House Points this half-term!



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

N. Jackson:  Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

M. Parry:  Local Committee Safeguarding Lead

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.


Community
Notices
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Wishing you all a happy and safe
half-term. 

We look forward to seeing you all
again on Monday 2  June.nd


